
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our World War 2 History Topic, we are taking Year 6 on a trip to the Air Raid Shelters in Stockport on 

Friday 3rd March.  During the trip, the children will get to experience what life was like during WW2 and how people 

lived during this time.  

In order for the children to become fully immersed in the trip and the topic, we are asking them to come dressed as 

if they were an evacuee. We are aware that not everyone has the resources for full costume, but 1940s appropriate 

outfits can be made from clothes most children will already have in their wardrobe.  

Ideas for girls: Cotton dress or school pinafore, Blouse and skirt (could be school skirt) Knitted cardigans, Hair in 

plaits or with a ribbon headband  

Ideas for boys: Shirt, Balaclava, Knitted pullover, Short trousers (could be school shorts) School trousers, Fair-isle 

tank top.  

The children will need a packed lunch that day.  We would request all parents complete the link below to advise us 

whether you will be providing them with a packed lunch or require a school grab bag.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fDIWpBZLrUSzz1EJUVI-wggVfylhx3ZNteGtKJ1-

0KxUNVZPS0EyUzNOVjlBOEEyNDZNUDJCTlZEMi4u  

We will leave school at approximately 9:30 and return for the end of the day.  The cost of the trip is £15 and can be 

booked through MCAS, Trips. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Mrs Priest, Mrs Artley and Miss Maddocks 
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